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Hunter, Donielle 

From: ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us 

Sent: Wednesday, February 04, 2009 11:04 AM 

To: Docketing 

Subject: Docketing 

Attachments: 115306.html 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Investigation and Audit Division ^ 

Memorandum *^ ^ 

Date: 2/4/2009 "^ "^ 

^ 

4 

4:- o 

Re: Michael Miller CTi T:* f̂  
427 E Mansfield St Q ) 5 ;^ 

Bucyrus, OH 44820 S S 

Docketing Case No.:08-917-EL-SSO. 

Notes: 

Please docket the attached in the case number above. 

2/4/2009 
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From: "webmaster@puc.state.oh.us" 
To; "ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us" 
Subject: 43282 
Sent: 2/3/2009 8:16:10AM 
Message: 
WEB ID: 43282 AT;02-03-2009 at 08:15 AM 

TYPE: comment 

NAME: Mr. Michael Miller 

CONTACT SENDER ? Yes 

MAILING ADDRESS: 

• 427 E. Mansfield St. 
. 427 E. Mansfield St. 
• Bucyrus , Ohio 44820 
. USA 

PHONE INFORMATION; 

. Home: 4195626637 
• Alternative: 4195626637 

• Fax: (no fax number provided?) 

E-MAIL: mikal427(^yahoo.com 

INDUSTRY:Electric 

ACCOUNT INFORMATION; 

• (no utility company name provided?) 
• (no account name provided?) 
• Service address: 427 E. Mansfield St. 
• Service phone; 4195626637 
• Account Number; Don't know offfhand 

COMMENT DESCRIPTION; 

I strongly object to AEP's request of 15% raises each year for the next three years. This is the WRONG 
time to ask for an increase THIS LARGE! People are out of work or taking pay cuts to keep their jobs 
and cannot afford any increase at this time. AEP should do like any business and reduce their 
expenditures rather than increase their fees. This could cause many to go without electric or cut down on 
groceries. THIS SHOULD BE DENIED! 
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